
Malia Rogers
I strongly support the Echo Lake Trail and Path project. Increased foot and bike traffic will benefit
small businesses in the area and provide much-needed connectivity between neighborhoods. I
encourage the team to prioritize accessibility and ensure the trail supports all ages and abilities.


